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Report out: 
 
The board office received an email from the Oregon State Board asking the following:  
Does the Washington Board allow a PE licensure with having taken only an SE exam?  If not, will 
Washington start to with the SE exam change?  
 
The committee spent some time discussing the subject and determined that our process will 
remain the same.  To obtain a Professional Engineer license in WA State, you must first take and 
pass an 8hr Principals and Practice exam through NCEES.  For those who have taken and passed 
the SE exam only, they will be directed that they must take and pass an 8hr Principals and 
Practice exam prior to PE licensure.  We will not be issuing PE license based off the SE exam 
only.  
 
 


